
MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
For immediate release 

 
VOCAL BATTLE AUDITONS NADI - POSTPONED 

 
 

17th March 2020, Suva, Fiji — Fiji Television Limited today announced that the VOCAL 

BATTLE AUDITIONS scheduled for the 21st March at Nadi Civic Centre has been postponed 

until further notice. 

 
The decision to postpone the auditions is made in light of COVID 19 pandemic prevention 

measures on mass gatherings. 

 
Fiji TV Chief Executive Officer, Karen Lobendahn said that “this is very unfortunate for our 

supporters in the western division, however with COVID 19, we cannot be complacent but 

take preventative measures to prioritise the health and safety of the general public”. 

 
Fiji Television sincerely apologizes for the inconvenience caused and will keep our viewers 

informed and updated on further developments to the VOCAL BATTLE Auditions.  

 
“Always Something Good to Come Home to" 

 
 
 

 

Director 
Fiji Television Limited 

Company Secretary  
Fiji Television Limited 

 

For more information, p/ease contact Company Secretary, Takena 
Alexander on email: taIexander@fiiitv.com.f¡ 


